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PRESS RELEASE 
March 16th, 2020 

 

     Today, I have made the decision to postpone all City of Wabash Public Meetings for 2 weeks,  

and I will reevaluate policy on March 30th, after consulting with local Health Officials and the  

Indiana State Department of Health.  We are in unchartered territory, and I will err on the side of  

caution in all decisions that I make concerning COVID-19.  I would rather prevent any  

unnecessary exposure at this point than take a chance on someone being exposed in a Public  

Meeting.  Our building is not equipped to allow the recommended 6’ social distancing.  City  

Business will run as always until such time as we are directed that it is in the best interest of the  

Public to close the doors for business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Scott A. Long 

Mayor 

City of Wabash 

 


